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05 October 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Year 2 
 
As part of our Harvest topic this half term your child has been learning about the importance of bread as 
a symbol. They have discussed the importance of the Harvest loaf and what this symbolises to Christians. 
The children have designed their own bread symbol this year and thought about why their symbol is 
important to them.  

To end this half term, we would like to invite you in to school on Friday 22 October at 2.30pm to help your 
child make their own individual bread symbol.  Due to space we are only able to accommodate one adult 
per child.  

Once finished we will ask you to exit via the school office and will release your child at 3.15pm via their 
normal collection door. Please can you kindly fill in the Google Form by clicking the link below by Friday 15 
October so we know how many people to expect on the day. Bread Making Form 

In order to keep everyone safe, we are asking that parents wear a face covering for this meeting unless 
you are medically exempt. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss S Briscoe 
Class Teacher 
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